
 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  SUMMER TERM 2020 

 

Here  we are again at the end of another school year, and what a year it has been!! I never ever 
thought that there would ever be a time that Holy Trinity wasn’t bursting with the sound of  
children  singing, laughing and playing! We have missed all of the children so much. Needless to 
say we are looking forward to September when we will be welcoming ALL of the children back in 
to school.  Holy Trinity will still look a little different, but we will do our best to make sure that 
there are lots of  things that are still  familiar to the children to make sure that they settle back in 
very quickly.  There will be lots of familiar faces ready to work with your children and to help 
them  to catch up on what they have missed. Please make sure that your child returns to school in 
full school uniform. Thank you all for the support you have given us, we really appreciate it.  

We can’t wait to see you all on Wednesday 2nd September 2020. 
 
Tina Murphy  
Headteacher  

 

 

Year group Breakfast Club School 

Start Time  

End time 

Y6 (Y6 door) 

  

8.15am – 8.30am 

Children can enter classroom from 8.15am 

8.30am 

  

3.00pm 

Y5 (Y5 door) 

  

8.15am – 8.30am 

Children can enter classroom from 8.15am 

8:30am 3.00pm 

Y4 (Art Room 

door) 

  

8:30am – 8:45am 

Children can enter classroom from 8:30am 

8.45am 3.10pm 

Y3 (Y3 door) 

  

8:30am – 8:45am 

Children can enter classroom from 8:30am 

8.45 am 3.10 pm 

Y2 (Y2 door) 

  

8:45am – 9:00am 

Children can enter classroom from 8:45am 

9:00am 3:20pm 

Y1 (Y1 door) 

  

8:45am – 9:00am 

Children can enter classroom from 8:45am 

9:00 am 3.20 pm 

Reception 

  

8:45am – 9:00am 

Children can enter classroom from 8:45am 

9:00 am 3.15pm 

All day  

Nursery 

8.30am – 8.45am 

Children enter via side door 

08.45am 3.00pm 

AM Nursery 8.30am – 8.45am 

Children enter via side door 

08.45am 11.45am 

PM Nursery Start at 12.00pm 12.00pm 3.00pm 

Please see below for the start times of your child’s class. We are also running Breakfast 

Club—if your child is going to Breakfast Club then they should come in through            

Reception door. If not your child should enter through the assigned door. Please            

remember to observe social distancing advice! 

School Uniform 

Sweatshirts /cardigans 

and jackets can be   

ordered from the school 

office. 

Please note that school 

shoes—black are to be 

worn.  

Dyed/ coloured hair is 

not part of our uniform. 

For health and safety 

reasons jewellery is not 

to be worn in school.  

Please do not give your 

child any toys etc. to 

bring in to school. 

If you have any queries 

please contact us our 

uniform policy is on 

our website  

REMEMBER 

Put your child’s 

name on their 

school uniform and 

coats. 



 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER TERM 2020 

  REMINDERS 
 

Dinner Money £2.20 per day 
(£11.00 per week) 

 
School Dinner Money should be handed in 

on a Monday morning - envelopes  

available from office. 

  MILK MONEY 
 

If you would like your child to have 
milk each day, please speak to a 
member of the office staff, thank 
you. 
Current cost is £9.10 per term. 

    School Website 
 
Please keep checking the school website 
lots of information posted regularly. 
 

https://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk/web  
 

 
FACEBOOK PAGE 
  

Just a reminder that our facebook page is  
updated regularly and any revised/changes to 
school arrangements will be posted daily.  

A special  

welcome to 

Eleanor Challis 

George Birnie and  

                            Lily Finley 

We are all looking forward to meeting them! 

RECEPTION CLASS PLACES 2021 

In September 2020 the Local Authority will be 
 issuing forms to those parents of pupils transferring 
to Reception next September 2021.  The school will 
distribute these and it is important that parents sign 
to confirm receipt of the forms.  Parents must ensure 
they return the forms to the Local Authority before 
the deadline stated.   

 
If any parent would like support with this 
please speak to the school office.   
Mrs Marshall will be available to  support  
parents with this process. 
 

 

 

 

 

Teaching Staff  

Nursery—Mrs Storey  

Reception– Mrs Spark 

Year 1    Miss Jeffrey 

Year 2    Mr McMahon 

Year 3    Miss Cresswell 

Year 3     Miss Morgan 

Year 4     Mr Alldridge 

Year 5     Mr Swan 

Year 6     Miss Scott/Mr Barron 

Mrs Lewis will be supporting a class in Key Stage 2. 

We said Goodbye to Miss Giles this year and 

Hello to Mrs Taylor who will be working 

with Mrs Marshall. She is looking forward to 

meeting ALL of the children.  

We also say goodbye to Mr McDougall who 

is moving on.  

Slip on a tee-shirt 

Slap on your sun cream 

Slap on your hat 

Seek out the shade 

Reminders: 

Please treat headlice as soon as 

you spot them.  Thank you. 

Please get your child checked 

out if they develop a new,      

continuous cough—this means 

coughing a lot more than       

normal, or three or more   

coughing episodes in 24 hours. 

If you are unsure please contact 

the school office.  

https://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk/web
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.shopify.com%2Fs%2Ffiles%2F1%2F1040%2F3194%2Fproducts%2FWHITE_milk_bottle_1024x1024.jpg%3Fv%3D1476913828&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thebramblebush.co.uk%2Fproducts%2Fwhite-milk-bottle-rattle&docid=
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj31tHYrYXcAhUBxxQKHWiyCLMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fglazerpromos.com%2Fexhibiting-trade-show%2Ffacebook-service-client-accueil-12%2F&psig=AOvVaw3ZYhGi5T_tqo9U

